
Important
Dates:

Georgia Park Newsletter

Principal’s Message

June 12  th

Beach Day

June 2025

June 12  th

Gr 5 Celebration 1 - 3pm

June 24 
Gr 5 Fun Day at
Southgate

June 25
Year End Assembly

June 26
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!!!
Dismissal @ 11:00am
Report Cards Sent Home

Dear Georgia Park Families,
 
What an incredible year it has been! Every day, I feel so fortunate to come to
work and be surrounded by the joy, curiosity, and laughter of our students. These
elementary years are truly transformational, and it’s a privilege to witness the
growth and development of each child.
 
Recently, I asked our Grade 5 parents to share photos of their children from their
early school days to now, for our year-end slideshow. As I look through these
pictures, I’m struck by how much they’ve grown—yet there’s still that
unmistakable spark of who they’ve always been. It’s a beautiful reminder of how
far they’ve come.
 
Of course, school isn’t always rainbows and skittles, but if you spend even a day
here, you’ll hear the laughter, see the friendships, and feel the energy that makes
Georgia Park such a special place. Sometimes, I walk with students during lunch
recess to help them work through a challenge, but more often, I’m pulled in every
direction by excited kids eager to show me their latest monkey bar trick or a
game they’ve invented with friends. These are the moments that make this
community so vibrant and meaningful.
 
I truly believe that while students may not always remember the details of a math
or writing lesson, they will remember the relationships they built and the way they
felt at school. I’m so grateful for the connections I’ve made with your children, and
I hope you head into summer with joy, rest, and anticipation for the adventures
ahead in September.
 
As we look ahead, we also prepare to say farewell to Mrs. Boyd, who will be
retiring at the end of June. Throughout her career, she has made a lasting impact
on countless students, helping them grow as learners and individuals. We wish
her all the best as she begins this exciting new chapter. Please join us in
celebrating her contributions and sharing your well wishes when you see her.
 
Thank you for your continued support and for sharing your wonderful children
with us. Have a fantastic summer!
 

Warmly,
 

Rob Hatfield

June 5th  h

Library Books Due





OCEAN WEEK
June 1 - 8

Lots Happening in CR!

Keep an eye out in the paper
for the Ocean Week Guide



REMINDERS:

Thursday, JUNE 12TH

Bring a Hat

Bring a Water Bottle

Bring a Towel

Come to school with SPF already
on but bring bottle for
reapplication

Bring Small Sand Toys

Bring a snack and lunch



LIBRARY BOOKS DUE DATE:

All library books are due back by Thursday June 5. 

Students who have returned all their books will have an
opportunity to choose a FREE BOOK for their personal

library collection. 
Any lost or damaged books can be paid

 for at the main office

Mrs Vaton’s Class
painted these

adorable ladybug
flower pots!



Mrs  Lorenzo &
Mrs Stricker had

baby chicks
hatch in their

classrooms.  It
was an eggciting
time!  After a few

days of being
hatched they
were taken to

Holly Hill Farm to
live their best

life!



Grades 1,2,3, Kindergarten 
and Strongstart Program 

had caterpillars, that
 formed a Chrysalis 

and then emerged as 
a beautiful butterfly!

Caterpillar Forming a Chrysalis

Emerging into
a butterfly! 



Thanks to all of our knowledge keepers who came to share at our learning stations,  to the Homalco culture
group for the their performance, and to the Homalco first nation for donating the salmon. It was a great day of

learning and celebrating, and students got to try Bannock and traditional BBQ salmon which was delicious ʔimot
 a subheading

THANK YOU!



A huge thank you goes out to DFO Deb Cowper for her work with our
students this year. 

Every year Deb supports our learning about the salmonids by bringing
in coho salmon eggs for us to rear in the tanks at school In January
(Salmonids in the Classroom Project). 

She meets us down at Simms Creek in April for their release into the
gentle creek there. She is always on hand to answer questions and
share the importance of the relationship between salmon and other
living things and ecosystems. 

Deb was kind to loan the salmon rubber stamps for students to make
some salmon art. Lots of memories! Lots of learning!

DFO Deb



THANK YOU!
A HUGE Thank You to all the Volunteers who

helped make our FUN FAIR an amazing event!!!
We could NOT have done it without you!

Also thanks to all who came and supported us!



After 14 years of being an AMAZING part of Georgia Park PAC, and
working as a Student Supervisor and Breakfast/Lunch Connoisseur,

Rachel Bettensen will be leaving Georgia Park!  
Her last child is on their way to Middle School!

THANK YOU for your dedication to the school and especially to the
students!

You will be missed and we wish you all the 
Best in your next chapter! 

This isn’t “Good Bye” it is “See you Later”! 















Children’s Choir Cont’d



In celebration of International Children's Day on November 20, 2025,
Children’s Health Foundation of Vancouver Island (CHFVI) is launching a

themed art show spanning across Vancouver Island and surrounding islands.
 

This art show is open to all amateur young artists up to the age of 18 who
reside on Vancouver Island and the surrounding islands. 

The show will be open for submissions until September 30, 2025.
 

All submitted artwork will be displayed in an online gallery on the CHFVI
website, as well as randomly placed in one of our facilities for a minimum of
one week: Westshore Child, Youth, and Family Centre; Sooke Child, Youth,
and Family Centre; Jeneece Place, and Q̓ ʷalayu House. Twelve pieces will
also be selected for our Children’s Health Foundation of Vancouver Island

2026 wall calendar.
 

This is a wonderful opportunity for the community 
to be involved in a fun art project.

 
For full art show details including instructions on how to submit and FAQs,

please visit our website here: https://islandkidsfirst.com/events/artgallery/
 

For nearly a century, the Children’s Health Foundation of Vancouver Island
has been dedicated to supporting the health care journeys of families across

the Island. To learn more about our mission and programs, 
please visit : https://islandkidsfirst.com/



Dress for the Weather

Have an extra change of
clothes and socks in backpack

Georgia Park Bulletin Board

Georgia Park Elementary

PAC     INFO:

Email:

georgiaparkpac@gmail.com

FB Page: Georgia Park PAC 
Send your child with a water

bottle to stay hydrated

Lost & Found

Please remember to label

your child’s clothing.

  If items are clearly labelled,

we can get them

 back to their rightful owners.

Georgia ParkROCKS!!!



ART‌Corner‌Corner‌ Georgia Park May Art
The Students at Georgia Park do incredible art

work!  Thought it would be fun to showcase

some of it every month!



ART‌Corner‌Corner‌
Georgia Park May Art

The Students at Georgia Park do incredible art

work!  Thought it would be fun to showcase

some of it every month!



STRONGSTART



STRONGSTART



Sunny the Gnome says have a
WONDERFUL SUMMER!!!!


